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NEWS RELEASE 
 

Detectives Seek Suspects in Edgewood Shooting 
 

For Immediate Release 

Contact: Kyle Andersen, HCSO Media & Public Relations, 410-836-5224 

 

[August 17, 2015, Edgewood, MD]  Harford County Sheriff’s Office Detectives are currently 

seeking information from the public to assist in identifying a suspect wanted in connection with a 

shooting. 

 At approximately 9:53 p.m., on August 16, 2015, deputies were called to a home in the 

1500 block of Harford Square Drive in Edgewood for the report of a victim suffering from a 

gunshot wound.  Patrol deputies initiated an investigation that was later assumed by the Harford 

County Sheriff's Office Criminal Investigations Division.  The preliminary investigation into the 

incident indicates that the female victim was walking on Harford Square Drive, in the area of F 

Court, with three other people when she was shot once in the lower body.  The victim indicated 

she then entered a home in the 1500 block of Harford Square Drive.  The victim was transported 

to Johns Hopkins Bayview Medical Center with non-life-threatening injuries by medics with the 

Joppa Magnolia Volunteer Fire Company.  The victim was treated and released from the hospital 

later that night.  No other injuries were reported. 

Anyone with information regarding the crime is asked to call Detective Huch at 410-836-

5003.  Those who wish to remain anonymous may report their information through the methods 

listed below.  If the information you provide leads to the arrest and indictment of the individuals 

responsible for this crime, you may be eligible for a cash reward up to $2,000.00. 

 
Submit a tip online at http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted 

Text message: Metro Crime Stoppers:  Text “CRIMES" (274637) 

 Begin the message "MCS," then add the information. 

Phone: Harford Crime Solvers:  Call 1-888-540-8477 
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Harford County Sheriff’s Office Mission 

With courage, honor and integrity we protect the rights and dignity of all citizens.  In partnership with our 

communities, we strive to preserve the peace and provide for a safe environment for all. 

http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted

